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30 June 2023 / Brussels 
23A71E 

 
 
Dear Director General, 
 
 
 I am writing to inform you of the vacancy of a post of Technical Officer in the Capacity 
Building Directorate. 
 
 The Job description is at Annex I. 
 
 The Conditions of Service are at Annex II. 
 
 If you wish to nominate a candidate for this post, I should be grateful if you would let 
me know by 18 August 2023, and return the attached Application Form completed by the 
candidate by mail or, preferably, by e-mail at : bernadette.hendrickx@wcoomd.org. 
 
  Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Kunio Mikuriya 

WCO Secretary General 


